

NAPA VALLEY UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT

June 6, 2008

FILED

JUN 1 0 2008

The Honorable Francisca P. Tisher
The Honorable Raymond A. Guadagni
Presiding Judges 2007-2008
Superior Court of the State of California
County of Napa
825 Brown Street
Napa, CA 94559

Clerk of the Napa Superior Court

Dear Judges Tisher and Guadagni:

This letter is written as a response from the Napa Valley Unified School District to an investigation and subsequent recommendations provided by the Napa County Grand Jury in its 2007-2008 report.

The district is in agreement with the Grand Jury's recommendations related to the DARE program in the Napa Valley Unified School District, and those recommendations have been implemented for the upcoming school year (2008-2009) in conjunction with all of the police jurisdictions in the district.

I very much appreciate the two-way approach that the Grand Jury has taken to this issue. The result has been improved communications with key stakeholders and better support for our students.

Sincerely.

Jøhn Glaser Superintendent

Received

JUN - 9 2008

Napa Superior Cour